FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

May 24, 2011

JuULIUS GENACHOWSKI
CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Amy Klobuchar
United States Senate

302 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Klobuchar:

Thank you for your letter urging careful review of the proposed acquisition by AT&T of
T-Mobile. The parties formally filed their applications for transfer of control of the licenses and
authorizations held by T-Mobile USA, Inc. and its wholly-owned and controlled subsidiaries
from Deutsche Telekom to AT&T on April 21, 2011. The Commission announced its formal
pleading cycle on April 28, 2011.

[ can assure you that the Commission will be undertaking a thorough and fact-based
review of the proposed transaction, and will do so as expeditiously as possible. Commission
staff will be examining the record closely over the coming months to meet our statutory
obligation of determining whether or not the proposed acquisition is in the public interest.

| appreciate your interest in this important matter and will include your letter in the
record. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance with this or any other

matter.
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